
                                                                                                   
 

Hill View Primary Academy 
 

Update   20th February 2024   

 
 
   Dear Parents and Carers 
  

I am writing to inform you that Kris Winthorpe will be leaving the Trust on 30 April 
2024 to seek new challenges. 

 
He has asked me to share how much he has enjoyed working with the staff, 

pupils and parents at the school. He has also asked me to pass on his thanks and 

respect to the dedicated and professional staff and colleagues that he worked 

with at Hill View to ensure that every single pupil was able to get their best out 

of the time at the school. He would also like to pass on his good wishes to the, 

what he has described as the 'incredible' pupils and parents of the community 

of Hill View Primary Academy. 

 
Kris has been a valued member of the Trust since 2020 and I know that you will 

all join me in thanking Kris for his many years of service to the Trust and in 

wishing him all the very best for the future. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Miss V Buckland 

Headteacher 

 
 

 
 


